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690 AM Sarrail Salva, President

WPhe 10 SALVACION

July 28, 1994

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

On May 19, 1994, I received a letter which you
listed part of our transmission on Friday, May 13, 1994,
on 690 AM (WPHE) radio statio; and which you confesed
you was very satisfied with it.

I'm very happy that our listeners like you feels
very happy with our Programming, that's why we try to
improve our transmission and to the best for our
people.

I had read all the information you send me which is
all correct and match with our Program-Log.

Sincerely yours,

Rev. Jose A. Cintron
Program Director
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